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I strongly oppose this piece of legislation 

 

One of the many things that makes me love Oregon is the ability to vote by mail. I am 

able to research the candidates and issues thoroughly and make the best decision 

from the conduit of my home on my own time. Losing this privilege would be a major 

blow to my ability to vote in every election and feels like voter suppression to me.  

 

Please do not support this legalisation 


